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School

6205-48 Avenue, Camrose, Alberta  T4V 0K4
Telephone 780-672-4416      Fax 780-672-6351

We Believe ... "Every Student, Every Day, Opportunities for Success"
Our Mantra ... "Be True to Yourself"

April 18, 2021

Dear Families:

I am writing to let you know that more individuals from École Camrose Composite

High School have tested positive for COVID-19 today.

Even though students will be learning remotely for the next two weeks, we are

reaching out to those students who must now enter quarantine, so they are aware to

stay at home, away from others.

We are looking forward to seeing students online tomorrow and moving forward with

learning.

Take care everyone. Stay safe.

Shane Gau- Principal

Miles Walsh- Assistant Principal

Caroline Simonson-  Assistant Principal

Sandra Wills- Assistant Principal


